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Planning Application Details

Year 2015

Number 1346

Letter P

Planning application address 18B Wedderburn Road
Title Mr.

Your First Name Remo

Initial R

Last Name Diaferia

Organisation Owner of Flat below 18B
Comment Type Object

Postcode NW3

Address line 1 18A Wedderburn Road

Address line 2

Address line 3

Postcode NW3 5QG

E-mail

Confirm e-mail

Cantact number

Your comments on the planning Re: planning Application 2015/1346/P
application 18B Wedderburn Road NW3 5QG
Dear Sir/Madam

| own the Flat below 18B we are the only two flats which use
the same communal entrance and stair well!

| notice from the plans to convert the attic of the building and
to continue the existing stairwell from the landing of the
second floor up another floor into the attic. | am very
concerned as the proposed plan makes no provision for the
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impact of the loss of light this will have on my landing and
indeed into my flat as there is a window on my landing which
allows light from the main windows of the side of the building
into my flat! This stairwell development will compromise the
light that | now enjoy! The large houses in Wedderburn
Road were originally and cleverly designed to incorporate
large buildings with maximum light, this additional stair
inclusion will dramatically reduce light which presently floods
through from the main side window.

There are alternative designs which would reduce this
impact!

Yours Sincerely

Remo Diaferia

If you wish to upload a file containing your comments then use the link below

No files attached
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